
Children and young people’s health services – survey 
 
 

 
Please share this survey with colleagues and other parents 
 
 Are you a parent of a child or young person?  
 
 Are health services being offered in a way that meets children and young 

people’s needs? 
 
 Are you under 25 and from Birmingham or Solihull? 

 

If so, we want to hear from you! 
 
The NHS knows that health and well-being is really important to you.  
 
NHS Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) recognises that 
good health and well-being is crucial for children and young people to reach their full 
potential.  
 
The CCG knows that there are currently health inequalities for children and young 
people in Birmingham and Solihull, and that there needs to be a greater focus on the 
importance of early help to reduce the chances of poor health in the future.  
 
We want to know if the local health services that you use could be better and how.  
 
Tell us your views here: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BSolCYPhealthservices 
 
The survey will take about five minutes to complete and the closing date is 
Friday 15 March 2019. 
 
 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/KXpQCDq9ZT50OGnTWpNKr?domain=surveymonkey.co.uk

